
‘Feeling Good Week’ 
At nursery we are busy planning our annual 'Feeling Good Week'. Week Beginning 8th February 
2021. 

This year it will be very different as it will all be shared with you through Tapestry.  

We are very excited about it -  

Paul Scourfield - a local musician and regular visitor to York Road, pre Covid 19, has compiled 
some of our favourite tunes to get us up singing and dancing with our families. 

Making play dough and dough disco - a firm favourite previous years with both staff, children and 
parents. 

Yoga - Again another parent /child shared experience. 

Also Sensory bottles, Mindful walks and much more.  

Please make sure you look at your child's Tapestry so you don't miss out. 

Also coming up to half-term we will be looking to send out your child's certificate for the 
'MyHappyMind programme' you have been involved with - PLEASE don't forget to look at your 
Child's Tapestry account to ensure your child doesn't miss out. 

And finally - Don't forget to look after each other - We are all in this together. A reminder every 
morning to ourselves thinking of  one thing we are grateful for can make a huge difference to the 
rest of our day. 

' I'm so small said the mole. 

'Yes' said the boy, 'but you make a huge difference' 

From, The Boy, the mole, the fox and the horse by Charlie Mackesy. 

...... And all our children make a difference daily. 

 

          Important Notice! 

REMINDER 

 

 Please do not forget 

we are here to help 

you and your family, 

we have supermarket 

vouchers  for those 

struggling financially, 

please email me on  

head@yorkroad.herts.sch.uk  

  

We hope you have all been enjoying 
the MyHappyMind programme the 
nursery has signed up to and you 

have all accessed the family's portal. 

The MyHappyMind Company have also been busy thinking 
of ways to ease things a little and have forwarded us this 
link - we hope you enjoy it and it helps life seem a little 
more normal. 

This new mini-course is completely free, and 
all you need to do to get instant access is 
click here: 
https://www.learn.myhappymind.org/2021-your-year 
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Newsletter 

Preschool And York Road 

Nursery 

WELCOME 

We would like to welcome 

Aaron our new ‘Early Years 

practitioner’ in the Pink 

Group. We would also like to 

welcome Izzy our new LSA 

and Becca our new Teaching 

assistant. 

 

Garden Development 

Please could you fill in the 

Google garden survey form 

sent out. 

We are trying to raise mon-

ey for our Nursery garden. 

If you can help to organise 

a virtual fundraiser, please 

let us know.  

 

Zoom Meetings 

Please keep attending the 

zoom meetings, all the 

teachers look forward to 

seeing you. 

We miss you and hope to 

see you soon. 

https://myhappymind.lt.acemlna.com/Prod/link-tracker?redirectUrl=aHR0cHMlM0ElMkYlMkZ3d3cubGVhcm4ubXloYXBweW1pbmQub3JnJTJGMjAyMS15b3VyLXllYXI=&a=66388292&account=myhappymind%2Eactivehosted%2Ecom&email=vz4DojQ5ijdLHPiyA3%2FuK4SnitkUpi3E7%2B1%2FJt8shFNOV8PCHCW2S

